
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 29th  September 2025 

 
Tag-Rugby Festival at Alnwick Rugby Club - Wednesday 22nd October 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
On Wednesday 22nd October Class 2 are going to Alnwick Rugby Club to take part in a Tag 
Rugby Festival, this is part of the School Games provision this year. 
  
The festival is specifically for Year 3 and 4 children, they will be taking part in a number of 
different Rugby based activities during the afternoon, perhaps giving them their first 
experience at Rugby, or continuing their development in the sport. The children will be 
involved in activities that focus on: Ball Handling; Travelling with the Ball; Passing; Try 
Scoring and all in all getting stuck in with all things Rugby (No contact at all, the children will 
either wear tag belts for tagging or play touch rugby) 
  
As we need to be at the Rugby Club and ready to begin at 12.30, we will be having an early 
lunch and leaving school about 12 0’clock. We will be returning to school in time for the 
usual end of day arrangements. 
 
The children will need to wear their P.E kit, trainers are fine for this activity (boots with 
studs are not required). Also bring a warm coat and a water bottle. 
 
The cost of the bus to this event would normally be £6 per pupil however we are very lucky 
to have this paid out of our School Sports Funding, which means there is no cost for this 
event. 
 
We don’t need a permission slip for this event as your blanket permission slip covers this. 
 
 
Regards 
Mrs Fortescue   
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


